
BBP LEP is a program that connects students based on 
the language you would like to learn and you can teach.

This program is a perfect fit for you like:
☑ I understand the words and grammar, but I have trouble speaking. I feel embarrassed and hesitate to speak.
☑ I am studying the language but I want more opportunities to speak.
☑ It's difficult to continue if studying by myself. But, I don't want to spend money on learning languages.
☑ I would like to study the language one on one.

How to use BBP LEP 

Registration through 
the LEP WEB site

Announcement

Start Language
Exchange!

First Meeting

Monday 12 May, 9:00 -

Friday 23 May

Monday 9 June, 15:00
You will be notified by manaba+R whether we 
find your Language Exchange Partner or not.

Please make sure to read the ‘Important Notes for Registration’ on the web page 
before registering.

Register the languages that “you would like to learn” 
and “you can teach”.

We will let you know the email addresses of our 
partners at the time of our announcement.

Session Period

Monday 9 June–Friday 11 July

Language that you can speak Japanese
Want to learn English

Language that you can speak English
Want to learn Japanese

You will set up a meeting time and place by e-mail 
with your partner!
Then, you will make the learning plan (how you teach 
and learn each other).

Partner composition image

Please check details of this program on LEP website.

https://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/gengo/gaikokugo-gakusyu/sup_eng.html/

Contact Information：Language Education Center

（KIC）Shogakukan Hall 1F （ BKC）Central Arc 2F             （OIC）Building A 1F AN Office

‣You can choose up to three languages that you would like to  
learn or practice.  You can register in one language only!
‣You can also register as only wanting a same-gender partners,

Contact  Language Exchange partners

sup-lec@st.ritsumei.ac.jp

BBP 

Program【LEP】
Language Exchange

One-on-One language learning with a partner

Additional Registration 

Additional Registration Period


